
 

 
 

March 15, 2023 
  
 
Dear Worthy District Deputy: 
 
As you may know, the Columbus Diocese will be host to the 124th Annual Knights of Columbus 
State Convention at the Columbus Hilton Downtown in Columbus, Ohio over the weekend of May 
19, 20, and 21, 2023. 
 
As part of our activities surrounding the convention, the Columbus Convention Committee sells 
advertisements in its Convention Booklet welcoming the delegates to Columbus.  More than seven 
hundred members and guests will attend, along with the convention booklet being distributed to 
more than Four Hundred Twenty (420) Councils in the State to review.   
 
To ensure success of the 2023 State Convention program, we are offering a special price for a 
full-page advertisement for your district in the booklet.  If you would like to recognize your district 
you may do so at a very favorable price of only $100.00.   
 
Just submit the names of all your councils, along with the Grand Knights’ name and the councils’ 
city of location.  We will take care of the typesetting of your district ad, unless you prefer to submit 
your own special advertisement.  To ensure your district’s placement in the program book please 
return all pertinent information and payment NO LATER THAN MAY 6, 2023 
 

     Make the check payable to the K of C Convention - Columbus and send them to: 
 
     Gary A. Eckstein 
     Past State Deputy 
     168 Chestnut Commons Drive 
     Commercial Point, Ohio 43116 

 
 
The Convention Committee is looking forward to seeing you in May to recognize your hard work, 
renew old friendships, and celebrate the 124th Anniversary of the Knights of Columbus in Ohio. 
 
Fraternally yours, 
 

Chris Sarka 
State Warden 
and Convention Chairman 

 

 
 

Mark Siracusa 
State Deputy 

Mark Siracusa 
State Deputy 
15398 Silver Pine Court 
Perrysburg, OH 43551 
Phone 419-553-9552 
Cuzza52@gmail.com 


